
From: Gus [g.Sininger@seii.net]  Sent: Mon, Aug 25, 2003 5:53 AM To: lee kyser Cc: Art Perry; Ray Barradale; Wayne Laessig Subj: Membership Eligibility 
Lee 
The vote is in and Maj Hoang Nuoi may become a member of the AC-119 Gunship Association with you as his 
sponsor. 
So if you let him know that he is welcome and we would like to see him at our reunion. 
Gus 
 


